
This week

Aladdin Tickets

After the success of last years' production of 'The Lion King - Kid's' plans are already
underway for a whole school summer production which we are pleased to announce will
be Disney's 'Aladdin'. The show will take place on July 13th at 3.30 p.m. and will involve
the whole school, with the performance taking place on an outside stage.
 
We are selling tickets for a small fee to ensure that we can fund future productions and
that these become self-sustaining and something we can build into our yearly calendar. 

Tickets can be purchased online at 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/jys

On the day, you will need to bring your e-ticket (on your mobile phone or as a print out)
so that we can scan people in. You do not need a ticket for any child at JYS as they will all
be performing. Please let us know if your child is unable to make the performance on July
13th so that we can arrange for them to be collected at the end of the normal school day. 

This is a really exciting opportunity for each and every pupil at JYS and we are really
looking forward to putting on an event that will bring the whole community together.
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Wednesday 21st June pm - Sports Day (details to follow)

Wednesday 28th June - Friday 30th June - Y6 Camp at Cobnor

Saturday 1st July - Summer Fair 14:00 - -16:30

Wednesday 5th July - Transition Day (tbc)

Thursday 6th July - KS1 (15:15 - 16:00) & KS2 (16:15 - 17:30) discos

Thursday 13th July - Whole School Performance of Aladdin

Thursday July 20 - Last day of term

Important Dates Coming Up House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

Monday the school was shut to allow the teachers some time to write their
annual reports to parents. This year, in an effort to be greener, the reports will
be emailed out to people. This will be in July, before the end of term.
On Wednesday morning, we had a visit from The Dogs' Trust who spoke to the
children about how to treat dogs, and then ran workshops for some of the
classes. 
Wednesday afternoon saw a group of 10 of our Year 6s competing in a large
athletics tournament at Bishop Luffa School. The children competed in four
field events - the standing long jump, vortex howler throw, the 60m sprint and
the 600m. It was a hot afternoon and our pupils did their best and supported
each other brilliantly. We came 2nd on the day, 3rd overall for the local area,
and Alex was awarded the highest scoring boy of the day!
On Thursday, we were delighted to welcome back Phil from Jaws N Claws who
came to visit Year 2 and brought with him a python, a tree frog, a hissing
cockroach (that he put in his mouth!), a giant African snail, two red leg
tortoises and a cane toad.
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